
 
 

Safety Talk with Sergeant Bob 

the 

Teddy Bears 

The Teddies had a special visitor, St. Bob, who came to 
talk about Safety with the children.  He talked about 
strangers, unfamiliar dogs, bike safety and when to call 
911. St. Bob passed around his nightstick and handcuffs, 
and turned on his radio so we could hear a short 
conversation with the operator. 
Coming up:   
Spring Break, March 14-18. 
Parent Teacher Conferences, April 21 and 22. 

 Love,  Marbie and Chona 
   

Sed lectus 

The month of February with its unpredictable 
weather has kept us indoors.  We are anxiously waiting for 
spring!!! Everyday we sing our “Mr. Sun” song to urge the sun to 
come out on those cold and cloudy days. The Teddies have been 
engaged in a variety of activities inside. Dressing up, block 
building, Lego connecting, and reading a book or two in the 
Book Area. We have been able to use the Movement room.  The 
room has tunnels, a wooden climber, tents, and mats to tumble 
and jump on and a ball maze.  

Vestibulum aliquam quam eget dolor. Aliquam 
ipsum. In euismod.  

The children have enjoyed 
the sand, pasta, and water 
at the Sensory Table.  The 
Writing Table is buzzing 
with Teddies using scissors, 
pencils, markers, stencils, 
and stickers. The Art Table  
often has children waiting to 
paint or glue.  We always 
make sure that everyone who 
wants a turn gets one. 
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